
For further information, visit

The
‘Superfast 3 
Inclusive Growth’ 
programme
has launched!

Broadband grants 
are now available!



Superfast Cornwall has helped make Cornwall one of the 
best-connected places in the world since 2011. Funded by 
the EU, Cornwall Council and HM Government, and 
managed by Cornwall Development Company; Superfast 
Cornwall has now launched the “Superfast 3 – Inclusive 
Growth” programme, providing broadband grants to assist 
eligible businesses in Cornwall to thrive post pandemic. 

Businesses that still aren’t able to receive a superfast speed 
(30+Mbps) can now apply for a fully funded grant to connect 
to superfast, enabling their business to operate more 
productively, as well as assisting with opening new 
opportunities. 

Grants are available for broadband solutions such as fibre, 
wireless, 4G mobile antenna or the new Starlink solutions.

If you receive less than 30Mbps and wish to apply for a 
grant, please contact:  info@superfastcornwall.org

You can use superfast connectivity to reduce your commuting 
and business travel and widen your employee base – see

*If you require this information in another format 
or unable to email please call 01872 324991.

Return address: Tyncroft House, South Wheal 
Crofty, Station Road, Pool, Redruth. TR15 3QG

www.flexible-working.org


